
Funding opportunities  
for our children

Help kids  
be kids

Your donation does
make a difference.

Please consider a gift to 
the Children’s Aid Foundation 
of the District of Thunder Bay.

To Donate 
Call: 807 343 6101 
Online: www.thunderbaycaf.ca

Children’s Aid Foundation

of the District of Thunder Bay

1110 Jade Court

Thunder Bay, ON P7B 6M7

Phone: 807-343-6100

Fax: 807-343-1310

Email: Foundation@thunderbaycas.ca

www.thunderbaycaf.ca

Charity Registration Number:

11926 4091 RR0001

How you can help

Every dollar you donate goes towards helping a child 

achieve their potential and gives them the chance to 

be hopeful, proud, and confident.

Donations are accepted via the Foundation  

website or at The Children’s Aid Society office.

Donations make a great birthday or Christmas gift. 

Make a donation in honour of a friend, teacher, or 

someone special!

In lieu of flowers, make a donation in memory of a 

loved one or consider bequeathing a portion of  

your estate.

Your donation is tax deductible.  

 

Please consider giving to the Children’s Aid 

Foundation of the District of Thunder Bay today and 

make a difference in the life of a child.

Have a question?  

Please email info@thunderbaycaf.ca



Children’s  
Aid Foundation

Governance and oversight of 
the Children’s Aid Foundation rests 
with a dedicated volunteer Board 
of Directors.

To make a donation and make a 
difference in the lives of our 
community’s children and youth, 
please visit our website;

www.thunderbaycaf.ca

Board of Directors

Your contributions  
in action

Through the generosity of community donations 

the Foundation was able to provide a family with 

specialized formula ensuring that a medically fragile 

child’s nutritional needs were met.

A teenager with a passion for hockey was supported 

by donations allowing for payment of registration 

fees enabling this youth to engage in his favourite 

recreational activity.

Comments from our  
children and youth

The post-secondary education  
bursary I received has helped me 
achieve my education goals.

- Cynthia M.

The Foundation sent me to the  
North Bay Chess Championships!

- Jimmy S.

I learned to swim, canoe, and  
build a campfire this summer thanks 
to the Foundation!

- Billy T.
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The Children’s Aid Foundation of the District of  

Thunder Bay was established in 1985 by the Board  

of Directors of the Children’s Aid Society to handle  

bequeaths and donations that had accumulated 

since the early 1970’s. Shortly after the Foundation’s 

inception, a large bequeath was provided to the 

Agency from the late Ms. Pearl Savas.

The generosity and thoughtfulness of donors is  

critical to ensuring that the needs of our community’s 

children and youth can be met. 

Dedicated to the wellbeing of children,  

an essential goal of the Foundation is to support  

children by providing them with opportunities to 

explore, develop and enhance the skills they need 

to reach their full potential, realize their dreams and 

enrich their lives. 

Your donation helps provide:
•	 Infant formula, cribs and mattresses

•	 Payment of recreational fees for sports, dance, 

music and social clubs

•	 Back to school Back Packs

•	 Post-secondary Bursaries

•	 Computers

And helps support:
•	 Driver’s Education Training

•	 Youth Advisory Council

•	 Team Unbreakable Learn to Run Program

•	 Independence Food Program

•	 Community Garden 

 

and much, much more…

Who we are
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